
 

 

Lyon County School District 
Board Memo 

 
Date:   February 25, 2025  
 
To:   Board of School Trustees  
 
From:   BillieJo Hogan, Executive Director of Human Resources  
 
Re:   Revisions to LCSD Board Policy GBBQ: Outside Employment 
 
 
Recommendation  
District administration has no recommendation for the Board of Trustees.  
 
Background Information  
This policy was approved after a second reading on December 17, 2024.  Member Whisler requested that this 
policy be brought forward for review.   
 
 
Budget Considerations  
None 
 
Discussed at Previous Meeting 
Nov. 19, 2024 - First Reading 
Dec. 17, 2024 - Second and Final Reading 
 
Attachment(s) 
Lyon County School District Board Policy GBBQ: Outside Employment 
 


